
 

 

Nature Competition 

   25.1.2021 

Dear children, 

Please find two competitions below which have been set by Mr Dougan.   Mr Dougan loves nature 

and the environment and he wants to encourage everyone to enjoy the beauty we have around us in 

our gardens and on our local walks this spring time. 

One competition is for children in Reception, Y1 and Y2 - to create a nature newsbook, while the 

other is for children in Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 - to create a nature diary – see below for more details. 

The competition ends on Sunday 21st February. The nature newsbooks and diaries you have created 

need to be brought to school.  We will set up two boxes by the front entrance so you can drop off 

your entries safely – we will set dates for bringing in your entries when we know we are allowed to 

return to school fully.   We will self-isolate the books before Mr Dougan looks at them for judging. 

Don’t worry if we are not able to return to school straight after half term, we will just set a later date 

for them to be collected in. 

We know lots of you love nature and are brilliant at taking notice of the world around you.  We can’t 

wait to see how you respond. 

With many thanks, 

 
Zoe Avastu 
Headteacher 
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